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CITY OF NORTH VANCOUVER 
 

BRITISH COLUMBIA 
 

Proclamation 
 

RAIL SAFETY WEEK 
 

Whereas 
raising awareness of public rail safety is an important part of reducing 
avoidable accidents, injuries and damage caused by collisions at level 
crossings or incidents involving trains and citizens;  

Whereas 
Operation Lifesaver is committed to working with the rail industry, 
governments, police services, the media and other agencies and the 
public to raise awareness in an effort to save lives and prevent injuries 
in communities across Canada, including ours; 

And Whereas 
the City of North Vancouver supports the goals of Rail Safety Week, an 
initiative of Operation Lifesaver, which will be held across Canada 
from September 15 to 21, 2025; 

Now Therefore 
I, Linda Buchanan, Mayor of the City of North Vancouver, do hereby 
proclaim September 15 to 21, 2025 as Rail Safety Week in the City of 
North Vancouver, the traditional territories of the Squamish and 
Tsleil-Waututh Nations. 

 
 

So proclaimed on Monday, September 15, 2025 

 

__________________________________ 
Mayor Linda Buchanan 

 


